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GUIDELINES FOR POSTER PRESENTERS

The poster session will take place during the Pritchett Lecture Reception on Monday, April 
11th at the Marcus Nanotechnology Building (345 Ferst Drive NW). Posters should be up for 
display from 4:00–7:00PM, and each presenter should plan to be with their poster the entire 
time. All participants must register for the conference @ https://research.gatech.edu/materials/
IMatSymposium, including the title of their poster presentation. 

Prizes to be awarded:  $500 - First Place; x2 @ $250 - Finalist.

Each poster shall be a single rigid poster board 48 inches wide by 36 inches tall. All poster 
presenters must print and bring their own poster. Only display easels will be provided by the 
symposium organizers.  
 
Following the poster guidelines listed below will enhance your presentation and make it more 
likely that the audience will understand your presentation and pay attention to your work.  

1.	 Due to the limited poster size, please use your posters to illustrate significant data, details, graphs, and key 
experimental results. Photographs should be high resolution and large enough to be easily viewed. Posters 
should not be text heavy.   

2.	 Authors should provide a poster title using letters large enough to be legible at ~10 feet. A 36-point font size 
works well for this. The title must be displayed at the top of the mounting board and include the authors’ names 
and affiliations.   

3.	 The body of the poster should consist of several small sections, arranged to guide the viewer through an 
introduction, results, and finally conclusions and references. Making the poster self-guiding is useful as some 
attendees may read your poster when you are away or in discussion with other attendees.   

4.	 Lettering should be clearly readable from a distance of 5 feet. We recommend nothing smaller than 14-point 
bold lettering be used anywhere on the poster. It is best to use 18 to 24-point letters for your main text. The 
use of color to organize sections of the poster is encouraged. Color graphs, and/or colored borders around 
black and white figures can be especially effective in making your poster easy to read. Under no circumstances 
should you simply put your typewritten paper on the poster board. Hand-written pages are similarly 
unacceptable.  

Submit Your Poster Here

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ej0y1ovwcb677cff&oseq=&c=&ch=

